GUMBO SOUTH 2003

TO CUSTOM CATERING AND MR. EMILE STIEFFEL,

we did it again! ow April 26th, 2003 athletes with physical
and visual disabilities cametogetherto display their athletic abilities
and to compete against their peerSin a track and field competition.
The success of thisevent greatly dependson the assistance of the
community. onceagain the businesscommunity has risen tothe
challenge. They haveprovided awards, food products, paper products,
water, publicity, and many other valuable services. As meet directov,
| would Liketo extend my deepest gratitude on behalf of the qumMeO
South Advisory committee and the athletes. (sincerely hopethatthe
relationship with qumM®Bo and our businesscommunity continues
to grow. Thanks again for all your support.

sincerely,

Christy Little; GUMBO South Meet Director




